
Letter to Kenneth Burroughs from Gregory Reilly, NY State Dept. of Social 
Services; Minority Fair Hearing

Letter from Gregory Reilly, Director of Personnel, to Kenneth Burroughs of New York State Department of Civil Service discusses 
Mendoza decision and the newly created position of Minority Fair Hearing Coordinator. The Mendoza decision held that the New 
York State Department of Social Services discriminated against Hispanics through lack of public assistance workers who spoke 
Spanish.
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